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Hello everybody-  
 
This month we’re over on the West 
side of Portland.  In fact, we’ll be here 
for the foreseeable future, as we 
bought a nice house and once we get 
properly moved in won't want to do 
much moving for a while.   

Well, all I can say is it's good to have a 
bit of health in the bank for a season 
like this.  Days are long, rest is short, 
and simple things take forever.  Just 
writing this email meant I had to 
organize part of a room so that I could 
clear a bit of table space.  Then I had 
to find enough computer pieces to 
assemble a workable machine, and 
then wait while a weeks worth of spam 
downloaded and discarded.  (I love 
this Thunderbird program).  
 
Needless to say, our get together this 
Friday will not be the most organized 
we’ve ever done.  I've no idea how 
many of the boxes in the living room 
will be gone by that time, but no 
matter.  We'll have fun.  Currently we 
have an old video projector set up so 
that we can watch things in style.  And 
new situations always have their own 
level of excitement.  
 
Hope you can all make it.  And by all 
means note the new address.  
 
Every Blessing...  
 
-Gary & Sandra-  
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